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VIA EMAIL: ricogrinch@msn.com 

 

 

 

Re:  Appeal for Properties at 653 Reaney Ave 

 

Dear Richard Finch: 

 

This is to confirm that at the making-finding Legislative Hearing on May 17, 2022, at which we 

were unable to reach you, Legislative Hearing Officer Marcia Moermond found the nuisances 

related to the Summary Abatement Order abated and the matter resolved.  

 

The correction order for the vehicles is not in compliance (though you indicated it was, you may 

want to connect with your inspector), and DSI Code Enforcement may take additional action or 

fees for noncompliance. You may also want to call the police non-emergency line and speak with 

them about getting a manager’s tow. I’m not sure the rules qualifying that, but they can be 

reached at 651-291-1111. 

 

The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, May 25, 2022 at 3:30 pm. in room 

300 City Hall. Should you have additional comments to put before Council, you may appear in 

person or send written testimony to be added to the record to legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

or by voicemail at 651-266-6805. Otherwise, no further action is needed.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

Joanna Zimny 

Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 

 

c:   

 CE Supervisors 

 David Smith - Department of Safety & Inspections, Code Inspector 

 Occupant, 653 Reaney Ave Apt. 1, St. Paul, MN 55130 via mail 
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 Occupant, 653 Reaney Ave Apt. 2, St. Paul, MN 55130 via mail 


